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Office of the Director-General

Contact: Peter Goth

Phone: 9873 8689

Fax: 02 9873 8599

Email: peter.goth@planning.nsw.gov.au
Mr Dave Walker ) _ Our ref: 11/07516

General Manager Your ref: PLP1

The Hills Shire Council
PO Box 75
CASTLE HILL 1756

Attention: Stewart Seale

Dear Mr Walker

Re: Request for Extension of Timeframe for Draft Local Environmental Plan
Amendment — 177 Wrights Road, Castle Hill

| refer to Council’s request for an extension of the timeframe in which to finalise the Planning
Proposal to rezone land at 177 Wrights Road, Castle Hill under Baulkham Hills Local

Environmental Plan 2005.

As a delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, | have determined, under
section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, that the timeframe in
which to finalise the Planning Proposal, as specified in condition 9 of the Gateway
Determination is extended and the Planning Proposal should now be finalised by the week

following 27 August 2012.

Should you have any queries in regard to this matter, please contact Mr Peter Goth,
Regional Director, Sydney West regional office on (02) 9873 8589.

Yours sincerely,

S’HCW\GMM;\

Sam Haddad —
Director General
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